AGENDA ITEM FOR ADMINISTRATIVE MEETING () Discussion only
(X) Action
FROM (DEPT/ DIVISION): County Counsel

SUBJECT: Fair Youth Livestock Auction Support

Background: Requested Action:

Discuss options and decide level of support for

The annual Youth Livestock Auction for the fair 2023 Youth Livestock Auction

will be August 12, 2023 The County has recently
contributed funds toward the bump program. The

matter is before the Board for what contribution, if
any, for the 2023 auction.

ATTACHMENTS: Letter

*khkkhkkkkkkhik For I nte rn al U se O n Iy************

Checkoffs:

( ) Dept. Heard (copy) To be notified of Meeting:
( ) Human Resources (copy) Robert Pahl

( ) Fiscal

( X ) Legal (copy) Needed at Meeting:

( ) (Other - List:)
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Scheduled for meeting on:  August 2, 2023

Action taken:
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Follow-up:



Umatilla County Fair Sale Committee
PO Box 94

Hermiston, OR 97838

541-567-6121

July 18, 2023

Umatilla County

Dan Dorran,

The Umatilla County Fair Sale Committee would like to thank you for supporting the UCF Buyer Bump program
in 2022. Your donation, combined with other generous donors, added over $63,000 to the 2022 Youth Livestock
Sale with 136 of the 266 exhibitors benefiting from the bump program. These funds “bump” youth exhibitors
who leave the sale ring with a lower-than-average price, to a higher price. The 2022 bump amounts were: hogs to
$12.00/1b., lambs $14.69/1b., steers $4.58/1b., goats $20.50/1b and turkeys to $800/each.

The fair is August 9-12 with the auction on Saturday August 12th beginning at 10 a.m. Our auction will be live,

along with an on-line option for bidding through www.liveauctions.tv. Watch the fair website

www.umatillacountyfair.net and Facebook page for updates and links.

We are asking you to consider supporting the Youth Livestock Auction by attending to bid on an animal and/or

supporting the bump program.

Our records show your 2022 support to the bump program was $25000. If you would like to support in 2023,
you can either call me at 541-561-6563 or email marievlinnell@gmail.com. Another option is to pledge a

donation/support by filling out the form located on the Youth Livestock Auction page of our website.

We will send invoices after the fair. If you prefer, you can send a check directly to the fair office payable to

“UCF Livestock Auction” and indicate “bump program” on the check.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions,
Sincerely,
//“ﬂ/z WI/M
arie @néné{

UCEF Livestock Auction Superintendent



